
WAINWRIGHT HIGH SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER
FE

BR
UA

RY
 2

02
5

WHAT’S
HAPPENING?
February

March

Inspiring Success... Every Way, Every Day.

3           Semester 2 Starts
3           Pancake Breakfast
3           Staff Meeting
4           BTJHAA South Curling Playdowns
6           Hot Lunch - Pizza
11         Hot Lunch - Chicken Fingers
13         No School - Teacher Convention
14         No School - Teacher Convention
17          No School - Family Day
18         Hot Lunch - Pasta
20        Hot Lunch - Thai Chicken Salad
25         Hot Lunch - Wings & Potato Wedges
27         Hot Lunch - Chicken

BADMINTON COMING SOON!

Welcome to Semester 2! Our school year is already halfway over.
Students will receive a printed copy of their semester 2 timetables
when they return on Feb 3. Their schedules are also available
through the PowerSchool Parent Portal and Student Portal. If you
do not yet have access to Parent Portal, please contact the school
office for assistance. There is an app and web version that you can
use to access valuable school information such as marks and
attendance.

This year, BTPS educators designed and delivered a comprehensive
Math 30-1 and Math 30-2 review session, providing comprehensive
diploma exam preparation. Thank you to Mrs. Campbell and Mrs.
Frank for offering your services for students in BTPS. We had over
30 students from WHS and over 85 students from across BTPS who
registered to attend these review sessions.

It is a busy time for our basketball and curling teams who are
competing regularly. Both our Jr. High and Sr. High Boys Basketball
teams hosted tournaments recently and are highly competitive. We
also have a Jr. High Girls Basketball team that is active in their
league. This week, we are hosting the BTJHAA South Curling
Playoffs and the ASAA Sr. Curling Areas at the Wainwright Curling
Rink. Come out and show your support to our athletes!

For the last couple of months, we have been working towards an
effective system that will allow us to have our exterior doors locked
during the majority of the school day. Thanks to our facilities
department, we are ready to start this process again. Starting next
week, our front doors will be locked with the exception of morning
arrival (8:00am-9:15am) and lunch break (11:50am-12:35pm).
Outside of these times, please ring the doorbell to enter our school.

February is kindness month! With the help of some of our students,
WOW has created a stunning display to help spread kindness in our
front display case. If you are interested in ordering a shirt for Pink
Shirt Day on February 26, here is a link to a local vendor.

- Mrs. Cook and Mr. Martin

https://www.12thirtyfour.ca/let-s-move-mountains
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Inspiring Success... Every Way, Every Day.

Our Senior Boys Basketball Team at the Tofield Tournament.  

Bacon Alfredo pasta with the Grade 8/9 kids! 

Table Mountain Ski Trip was a huge success
this year with 88 students attending!

Coffee Break
A huge “Thank you” goes out to Vision Credit Union 

for their generous donation for our 
Food For Thought Program! 

This money goes towards all the food we supply our
students during exams in January & June! 

This includes muffins, juice & water as well as cheese
strings and granola bars!

https://www.instagram.com/wainwright_high/
https://www.facebook.com/Wainwright-High-School-158302267660560/

